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The Office of Secretary of State 

  

September 21, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
Olivia Bravo  
Paralegal  
American Oversight  
foia@americanoversight.org 

Re: 2020-867 

Dear Olivia Bravo: 

This letter is in response to your Open Record Request on 09/16/2020 made 
pursuant to Georgia’s Open Records Act (O.C.G.A. § 50-18-70) asking for the following 
records:  

• All email communications (including email messages, complete email
chains, email attachments, calendar invitations, and any attachments
thereto) sent by any employees of the State Elections Board containing
any of the key terms listed below.

Column A: State Elections Board 
Members 
Column B: Specified Key Terms 
a. Secretary of State Brad
Raffensperger, or anyone
communicating on his behalf
b. Vice Chair Rebecca N. Sullivan
(rebecca.sullivan@doas.ga.gov)
c. David J. Worley
(david@ewlawllc.com)
d. Matthew Mashburn
e. Anh Le
f. Any officials using the email
address soscontact@sos.ga.gov
i. Gooch

Brad Raffensperger 

SECRETARY OF STATE 

Open Records Officer 
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ii. Jones 
iii. Mullis 
iv. Duggan 
v. Kennedy 
vi. 463 
vii. Precinct 
viii. Fraud 
ix. “True the Vote” 
x. Engelbrecht 
xi. “Truethevote.org” 
xii. “Judicial Watch” 
xiii. Fitton 
2 GA-SOS-20-2278 
xiv. Popper 
xv. Judicialwatch.org 
xvi. “Public Interest Legal Foundation” 
xvii. PILF 
xviii. “Christian Adams” 
xix. “Publicinterestlegal.org” 
xx. “American Civil Rights Union” 
xxi. ACRU 
xxii. “Theacru.org” 
xxiii. “crcadvisors.com” 
xxiv. “Voter fraud taskforce” 
Please provide all responsive records from January 1, 2020 to 
June 30, 2020. 

 
After conducting a review of the request and a search of our records, we were 

unable to locate records responsive to your request. This will serve as the final response 
to your request.  Our office hopes that you are staying safe and healthy. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Open Records Officer  

Secretary of State 
 

 

 

 

 

 


